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Minutes of the Parish Council (PC) Planning Meeting 
Held on Tuesday 14th September 2021 commencing at 3.00pm to consider 

PA 21/00968/FUL – Demolition of 2 Pratten huts (detached timer-clad temporary 
buildings) and replacing with 3 classrooms in a single storey extension  

at North Cadbury C of E School 
 
Councillors Present: 

Malcolm Hunt (Chairman)  Sue Gilbert     
 Karen Harris    Andy Keys-Toyer    
 Bryan Mead 

 
In Attendance:  None. 
 
21/104.   Declarations of interest: None. 
 
21/105.   Given that it had been noted that there were a number (8) of objections on line to 
the proposals, the PC decided to conduct the meeting onsite.  It is clear that the school 
classrooms are barely fit for purpose in the 21st century.  The PC had seen the negative 
comments contained in letters not supportive of the Application.   These improvements are 
badly needed and the PC was unanimous in its view that it could not support the contrary 
observations and concludes that the work to demolish and replace the Pratten Huts should 
be commenced as soon as possible, which given the delays will probably not be until 
summer 2022. 
 
21/106.  Resolution:   The PC resolved unanimously to recommend APPROVAL. 
 
The meeting closed at 3.30pm. 
 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………… 
 
 
Dated…………………………………………….. 
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